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We would like to take the opportunity to thank MCACA and our legislators for their continued
support.

This grant provides much-needed resources at this unprecedented time in history. These dollars
will support our efforts to help libraries throughout Michigan continue to provide free and open
access to information, promote literacy and continue to serve as centers for learning and
self-discovery.




